
Kells – Grennie Oost 316 

Minuets of September 23, 1988 

Commander Richard Reichart Presiding 

Meeting Began at 8:30 pm 

33 Members Present 

 

 

Minutes of the September 9,1988 meeting were read and accepted as read. 

 

Committee Reports 

Hospital Visitation - Vinny Zangari reported that Joe Santangelo is in the hospital. Joe Lawless had a slight stroke was 

hospitalized but now recovering at home. Vinny said he also called George Grumo who is still undergoing radiation 

treatment. 

Cocktail party for County Commander Phil Frazzetto, Ferdi said all arrangements have been made and the affair will be 

between 4 – 7 pm 

 

Old Business – Italian Night – Frank Faloutico said 58 tickets have been sold. Tickets on sale now for members and non-

members on a first come first serve basis. Payment must be made at time of purchase. 

 

New Business – Motion made by Phil Frazzetto that we purchase two tickets for the S.I. Barracks luncheon to be held on 

November 11 at the Knights of Columbus and present the tickets to John Lo Sacco. Ticket Price $12.00. Motion seconded 

and passed. 

A motion was made by Ferdi Salvatore that the Post pay half the price of the $30 ticket for the Post members attending the 

County Installation Dinner Dance at the Crystal Room on October 22, 1988. Motion was seconded and passed. Ferdi will 

take the names of those planning to attend, 

Motion made by Tony Labargo that the Sgt-at-Arms collect $1.00 from each man attending a Post Member to help pay for 

the cost of refreshments. Motion seconded. After considerable discussion on the pros and cons of the motion, a general 

agreement was reached that payment of the $1.00 be made on a voluntary basis only. Based on the argument, Tony 

LoBargo withdrew his motion. Vinny Zangari volunteered to be chairman of the activity. 

A suggestion was made that the Post hold one dance a month. After it was recognized that it would not be economically 

feasible to undertake such a program, the suggestion was tabled. 

Good of the Legion – County Commander Phil Frazzetto gave a brief report on the activities of the National Convention 

which will be attended at Louisville, Kentucky. 

Meeting Adjourned at 9:35 pm  

Submitted by Ferdi Salavatore 

Adjutant 


